KEENE TOWNSHIP MONTHLY MEETING

June 13, 2017
Meeting called to order by Supervisor Robert Simpson with flag salute at 7:00pm.
Guest present: Jeanne Vandersloot, Ed Roth, Bradley Potter, Doug Eddy, and Lori Larsen
Board members present: Harvey Noon, Robert Simpson, and Nancy Feuerstein
Motion made by Harvey and seconded by Nancy to accept May minutes as presented.
Motion made by Harvey to pay bills, and seconded by Nancy. Passed
Brad spoke about cemetery computer program that Lowell has.
Jeannie Vandersloot gave her report. 4 permits.
No treasurers report.

Larry Tiejema gave report for the county. Building project (jail) is under away, basement is done and working
on walls. Outside will be finished by fall and interior by spring of 2018. Talked about the ISD election on
August 8, ISD asking for an increase 4.75 mil, currently 4.12 mil.

Supervisor gave report:
1. Bear mowing is getting a new battery and old tractor isn’t working.

2. Road Commission is brining and putting gravel on roads. Gravel was put on Richmond to Harkness. Next
brining in July.

3. Sayles and Marvel intersection was ditched and paving. Tiling water away from the road.
4. Dynamic Woods is paving road from their Driveway to Potters Road.

5. Discussion about road mileage. Nancy said we should wait until next year, with a bigger election to get
more voters out. Either August or November of 2018.

Next board meeting will on July 11, 2017.

Motion by Harvey and supported by Nancy to adjourn at 8:01pm

NANCY FEUERSTEIN

KEENE TOWNSHIP CLERK



